From: Mark Jaros [mailto

Sent: 05 June 2018 19:42

To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: Stopping-up. Princes Parade.

Ref. NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254

We totally OBJECT OBJECT OBJECT to this application. Sheer vandalism to this area and
a historic monument.

Just shows that nothing is sacred and the council have no idea what a beautifully remarkable
area this is. Never seen any of them in this areal!

Moving the road would destroy the nature of of this bit of countryside on our doorstep
enjoyed by all. Building a huge ugly bank to accommodate the building of the road in order to
make a wider promenade with a view back inland to potentially concrete luxury apartments
instead of unique countryside.

The utterly unnecessary potential development of Princes Parade could still be done without
digging up this lovely canal path for what infact is a wider front garden for the 150 houses.
What a lovely drive along the Parade is, taking in the sea and canal views. What we would
get instead, is a horrible view of the backs of these houses and a frightening all the wildlife to
to boot, if they are still there of cause. This is a utterly horrible idea.

We live exactly opposite the canal bank so the traffic flow being transferred to the canal
path, would create far more noise and pollution, lovely!!

Please take this email as a formal OBJECTION to this plan.

Mr and Mrs. Jaros





